
FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Acta Orthopaedica et Traumatologica Turcica readers,

We are pleased to present you the sixth and last issue of our journal in the year 2015. A 
total of 20 scientific studies are found in this issue, of which more than half are foreign 
studies suggesting the international identity of our journal. 

Apart from being the last issue of this year, another paramount significance of this issue is 
that it is conveyed to you during our National Congress. We take pride in publishing the 
issue by getting ahead of the publishing date. 

As you all know, the only published supplement of our journal AOTT, which is the 
National Congress report and poster abstracts, is also presented to your review. You may 
reach these abstracts on electronic media and on the tablets that will be distributed to you 
during the congress. 

The traditional AOTT session will be held on October, 30th at our National Congress. On 
this session, significant topics regarding our journal will be shared with you, the statistics 
of the journal will be discussed, and your criticism and suggestions will be noted in order 
to make our journal even better. It is our greatest wish to see you on this session. 

Just like every year, in the last issue of this year, you will find an acknowledgement list 
for our reviewers. Their reviews and scientific contributions to the studies are highly 
important to our journal. I would like to thank again to our contributing reviewers. 

I will share with you the stage our journal is at in 2015 and the assessment of the last eight 
years in the first issue of 2016. Moreover, I am sure that 2016 is open to many novelties 
and that it will be a year of breakthrough for our journal. I would like to herald that there 
will be new surprises and changes with the new year. 

I hope our National Congress will be a success and extend my best regards.

Best regards,

Mehmet Demirhan, M.D. Prof.
AOTT Editor-in-Chief


